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October 30, 2018 – For Immediate Release! 

 

Cherokee Regional Clinic Opens New Facility 
Public Open House Slated for Sunday, November 4th 

 

The new Cherokee Regional Clinic building opened for patient care on Monday, October 29
th

.  The 

opening was the culmination of extensive planning, followed by 19 months of construction with a price 

tag of over 5 million dollars. The final result is an approximate 14,700 square foot modern medical clinic 

designed to better accommodate the clinical health care needs of area residents and their families.  

 

To showcase the accomplishment, on Sunday, November 4, 2018, Cherokee Regional Clinic will host a 

come and go Open House and provide tours of the new facility. The Open House will run from 1:00- 3:00 

p.m. and is open to the public. This a great opportunity to meet clinic staff and various medical providers 

who will be seeing patients in the new clinic. Refreshments will also be served.  

  

The new clinic is much more patient friendly from a comfort and privacy level than the previous 

accommodations. The check-in area features added privacy of patients and their families. There is also a 

separate healthy waiting area for expecting mothers and newborns. In addition there is children friendly 

play area. 

  

Some of the other clinic features include 29 exam rooms set up through a series of pods; a dedicated 

procedure room; and an in-house clinic lab with clinic lab waiting area.  

 

“We really wanted to focus on overall patient experience,” says Lexi Henson, Cherokee Regional Clinic 

Manager. “The new clinic features a much more modern and comfortable environment, increased privacy, 

and a better patient flow. I think our patients will appreciate the upgrades that have been implemented 

within the new facility.” 

 

In addition, the clinic features an enlarged patient parking area and a patient drop off area with canopy 

that will be convenient during periods of inclement weather.  An additional employee and patient 

overflow parking lot was constructed to the south of the new clinic building adjacent to the relocated 



Sioux Valley Drive.  A new access road for truck deliveries was also incorporated into the project.   

 

 “Cherokee Regional Clinic is proud to take a progressive stance in the ever changing healthcare 

environment and feel this will further enhance our patient care. We invite everyone to come see the 

beautiful new clinic building. The amenities truly are state-of-the-art,” claims Kent Lundquist, Vice 

President of Development and Support Services for CRMC.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the November 4th Open House or Cherokee Regional Clinic in 

general, please feel free to contact them at 712.225.6265. 

 


